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Willie Coleman, Jr. 

 

I am a disabled American Veteran and I deserve the right to be able to defend myself from the current 

crime wave and shooting running through our cities and towns.   The News is full of reports of armed 

attacks and carjackings on American citizens,  In my area a man did not give his keys fast enough and 

was shot in the face and died.  The proposed changes to the Maryland Conceal Carry Laws will impact 

my being able to defend myself and my family as I perform required tasks like shopping and taking my 

grandkids to movies.   It is not the licensed Conceal Carry community that is breaking the law, otherwise 

you would have statics to prove it.  The ability to print guns in homes has created an armed force of evil 

doers.  The Police are short staffed and some are offering rewards to recruit new members.  I have 

defended my county in the jungles of Vietnam, and you are working on leaving me defenseless and at 

the mercy of the criminals running the streets.  This measure is not why I voted for you.  


